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The Oregon Law Center already receives
the bulk of their funding thru court filing fees,
that landlords pay for thru FED's and Small Claims. 

If you continue to punish Landlords, then more landlords
will sell their properties to private homeowners and the
housing shortage will grow! 

Best Regards,

Suzanne McClellan
AshBea Property Management LLC
P.O. Box 12843 
Salem OR 97309
503-302-2634
suzanne.ashbeapm@gmail.com
www.ashbeapm.com
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